From: <u>alanholland2</u>
To: <u>J1SS Exhibits</u>

Subject: COVID-19 hearing comments

Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 2:48:45 PM

From: Alan Holland 2099 Woodhaven Ct, NW Salem 97304 alanholland2@comcast.net Retired teacher

I have observed the official responses of our State and local governments, I have confidence in our Governor and staff and think the response has been timely and appropriate to the pandemic emergency we confront.

Federal help could be much greater, but our State guides have so far, successfully flattened the curve of infections and deaths. I am grateful for Governor Brown's wise and reasoned approach which has surely saved lives.

Sent from Samsung Galaxy smartphone.